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                                                                                                                                                 July 26, 2020 
 
 
PASHA HAWAII SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
Hurricane Douglas Update #5  Sunday July 26th  14:00 HT    

 

Dear Valued Customer: 
 

Latest update from the National Weather Service (1400HT/072620) reports that Hurricane 
Douglas has weakened to a Category 1 storm and is located approximately 50 miles north of 
Kahului and 100 miles east of Honolulu, moving at 16mph with maximum sustained winds at 85 
mph. The storm did experience some gradual weakening; however, it is still forecasted to remain 
a hurricane as it moves through the islands.  
On its forecasted track, Douglas will pass near or over the islands of Maui, Oahu and Kauai during 
Sunday and into the evening. 
 
As of 14:00 Sunday, July 26th, U.S. Coast Guard and Hawaii Harbors/DOT port status are as 
follows: 
 
Hawaii County/ Big Island: Condition Zulu – port closed. 
Maui: Condition Zulu – port closed. 
Oahu: Condition Zulu – port closed.  
Kauai: Condition Zulu – port closed. 
 
 
Marjorie C MC137W (LHX): The Marjorie C 137W has slowed 
her transit to come in behind the storm’s track and is 
tentatively scheduled for Monday, July 27 at 13:30 for vessel 
operations at Honolulu Pier 51.  
Vessel and Terminal Operation schedules are finalized only after the appropriate agency 
clearances have been provided for harbors, ship channels, and terminals; and with the safety of 
our Hawaii personnel fully secured. 
 
Neighbor Island Freight off the MC137W: 
At this time, Young Brothers announced they have cancelled their Monday barge departures ex 
Honolulu. We do not have firm departure dates/times for the connecting barge sailings and we 
will continue to monitor the situation with each neighbor island and provide further updates on 
barge connections as we receive them.  
 
Barring any significant changes, our next update will be early Monday July 27th. 
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Pasha Hawaii is working to safely to prepare for the pending weather event and we appreciate 
your cooperation with all safety and security instructions. 
 

 
 

If you have any questions, please contact your Pasha Hawaii Sales Representative or 

Customer Service. Thank you for choosing Pasha Hawaii.  
 
 

Container Customer Service 877-322-9920 / ContainerBookings@pashahawaii.com 

Ro-Ro Customer Service 866-393-9831 / OHW@pashahawaii.com 

Vehicle Customer Service 866-363-7485 / AutoService@pashahawaii.com 
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